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January 28, 2018 

Watermain Replacement and Road Rehabilitation on 
Jarvis Street   

from Queen Street East to Dundas Street East 
Contract: 18ECS-TI-02SP 

Watermain Construction End Date:  January 30, 2019 
Road Resurfacing Start Date: Spring 2019 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

 
The City of Toronto has completed work installing the new larger watermain and water service 
replacements on Jarvis St from Queen Street East to Dundas Street East.  
 
Thank you for your patience during this stage of construction. While the contractor will return in the 
spring to complete the road resurfacing work, Jarvis will re-open fully until that work is slated to begin. 
Notice will be provided before reconstruction work begins.   
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WORK DETAILS 
To date the contractor has: 
• Installed the new watermain 
• Replaced City-owned water service pipes that do not meet City standards  
In the Spring the contractor will return to: 
• Restore all areas affected by construction 
• Reconstruct the road  
 
MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote contract # 18ECS-TI-
02SP. 
 

Project Manager  Eugene Chen, P.Eng. 416-338-1168, Eugene.Chen@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889   
(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website www.toronto.ca/downtownconstructionprojects 
 
 

 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 


